
\\RDFFG-FILE\data\COMMSERV\Competitive Bid Documents\2020\CS-20-01 RFQ Prequalification Proposal for General Contractors\CS-20-01 Addendum 5.docx 

 
 

Main Office: 155 George Street, Prince George, BC V2L 1P8 
Telephone: 250-960-4400 / Fax: 250-562-8676 

Toll Free: 1-800-667-1959 / 
http://www.rdffg.bc.ca 

 
 
February 4, 2020 
 

ADDENDUM No. 5 
 

Request for Prequalification CS-20-01 
GENERAL CONTRACTOR PREQUALIFICATION  
FOR PUBLIC SAFETY OPERATIONS BUILDING 

 
The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the request for prequalification (RFP) to provide further 
information, make changes to, or to clarify the RFP documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated 
with all other parts of the RFP documents.  In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this 
Addendum shall govern. Proponents shall attach a signed copy of this addendum to their proposal 
submission, failure to do so may result in a non-compliant proposal.  This addendum shall form part of 
the Contract Documents. 
 
 
This addendum is being provided in clarification to RFP CS-20-01 released January 16, 2020.   

 
QUESTION 1: Under Mandatory Requirements, Section 4.5 – Worksafe BC and Health and Safety Policy.  The 
section refers to “Successful Proponent” will submit Clearance Letter, and Health and Safety Policy.  Please 
clarify what is required for the Statement of Qualification stage of the project? 
 
ANSWER 1: As per Section 5.1.2; “Submit one (1) copy of your company’s Health and Safety Policy in 
PDF format.  The Health and Safety Policy will be evaluated based on its completeness and rigour.” 
 
I/We hereby verify that we have considered this addendum in our tender submission. 
 
     
Proponent’s Signature  Date 
 
 
All inquiries relating to RFP CS-20-01 must be emailed to: 

Melanie Perrin, Manager Public Safety Operations 
mperrin@rdffg.bc.ca 
 

 


